CLAREVALE RESERVE PLAY EQUIPMENT

The Area Parks Officer and Parks Project Co-ordinator reported on the outcome of
consultation with local residents and park users on the proposed relocation of the
children’s playground at Clarevale Reserve. The Board decided that the
relocation of the play equipment to position E be deferred until the 31 January
2000 meeting to enable those opposing the proposed site to make representations
to the Board.



